
 

NOTICE ON THE POSTPONEMENT OF THE 
VIRTUAL PITCH PRESENTATION  

 
PROCUREMENT OF CONSULTING SERVICES FOR THE PHILIPPINE INTERNATIONAL DIVE EXPO 

(PHIDEX) VIRTUAL PLATFORM 
 (DOT-BAC REI NO. 2020-010) 

 
Please be advised that the Virtual Pitch Presentation for the above-mentioned procurement 

project will be moved to 07 August 2020 at 10:30 AM via MS Teams, as part of the Technical Bid 
Evaluation. 

 
Shortlisted consultants who will be declared “passed” during the Opening of Technical Bids on 06 

August 2020 will be required to give a 30-minute presentation of their proposed plan to the Bids and 
Awards Committee (BAC) Members on 07 August 2020. The order/sequence of presentation will be 
announced after the opening of Technical Bids. 

 
 
For the guidance and information of all concerned. 
 
 
     
 
                                                                                     ASEC. ROBERTO P. ALABADO III 
           BAC Chairperson 
 
 
3 August 2020 


